BADENOCH RIDING CLUB

Newsletter November 2012

Hi Everyone.

We have decided to send out our Members a news letter with a few dates for your diary for this year and next.  The AGM went smoothly but we could have done with more Members attending. The committee has changed slightly with Susan standing down as Chair and Susie taking her place, plus there are a few new faces on the committee.  We are hoping to do a few things differently next year to try and involve more members to come along and have a go.  Well done to everyone who picked up Trophies for various things at the AGM and to Tuck for her fab hamper which will be brought along to the dinner and the draw will take place to see who the lucky winner is – tickets are still available on that night.  We are always open to any suggestions, so please get in touch with any of the committee if you have any.  I think already many people are looking forward to getting going with our steeds for next year especially as we are still able to get out and about now with the mild weather.  For people that do not know Claire-she was past Chair of the club many years ago and is an inspiration to us all by the way she is able to cope herself and ride with her disability.  She holds a talk next week about her working at both the Olympics and Para Olympics, I am sure it will be a great insight as to what went on in the background organisation and a laugh.  Please take note of these dates NOW..........                         Your new bossy Chair Susie(
DATES
21st NOV    - Claire Molyneux Talk. Roseille Hall, near Nairn. 7pm. 

                       Contact Ingrid if interested for a lift – 07831495397

24th NOV    - BHS Riding Club Day. Edinburgh. “ How to run your club”

                       Contact Susan if interested ASAP for numbers – 07973194517

30th NOV    - Christmas Dinner. Silverfjord Hotel, Kingussie.

                       Contact Lorraine ASAP for numbers – 07718650303

1st DEC        - Geoff Billington. Gleneagles.

                        Contact Gleneagles direct.

8th DEC        - Queen Tribute Night. MacDonald Resort.

                        Contact Susan – 07973194517. Think it might be full but may be cancellation?

January       - Dog walk. Any ideas? Contact Susie - 01540673219/07949188264

February     - Swim/Bar Supper Night. Contact Susie - 01540673219/07949188264

March         - Treasure Hunt. Round Newtonmore. Contact Lorraine - 07718650303

April            - Zip Wire. Alvie. Contact Ingrid - 07831495397

April            - Ride Out. Nethybridge Area. Contact Susie - 01540673219/07949188264   

May             - Camp with Eric Mackechnie. Glentruim Newtonmore. Contact Susie - 01540673219 

